Report of the ICD workshop

A workshop on awareness of ICD-10 was conducted on 24™ May 2017 in the Knowledge Centre
Hall of Father Muller Medical College, Mangalore. This was being organized by Central Bureau
of Health Intelligence, Regional Office for Health and Family welfare Bengaluru in coordination
with the Department of Community Medicine.

After the registration of the delegates from 2.30pm-2.45 pm, there was a brief inaugural function
for about 20 minutes. In total 116 delegates from various departments including interns, PGs,
Faculty, MHA students, MBBS students and MRD staff attended the workshop.

Dr. Padmaja Uday Kumar, Vice Dean gave the inaugural address and welcomed the resource
persons from Central Bureau of Health Intelligence(CBHI). Mr. SuseendraBabu, Deputy
Director, CBHI then spoke about the importance of ICD-10. Honourable Director of FMCI, Rev.
Fr. Richard A. Coelho gave the presidential address and he told the delegates to make use of this
opportunity to acquire more knowledge about ICD-10 and its utilization in the hospital work. Dr.
Narayana V, Professor & HOD gave the vote of thanks.

This was followed by Hands on Training session on ICD-10 by Senior Medical Officer, Dr.
Wahid Khan, Dept. of Health and Family Welfare, Bengaluru. The programme concluded by
high tea at 4.45 pm.
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